Burlish Park Primary School Newsletter

Windermere Way, Stourport on Severn, Worcestershire DY13 8LA Tel: 01299 823771 Email: office@burlishparkprimary.worcs.sch.uk

ote for us!



Window to the World

For the past two years, Burlish Park have successfully submitted applications to the Aviva Awards. This year we are trying to win £5000 to enable us to buy some up to date non-fiction books and also to buy some amazing new library furniture.

In order to get through the first stage, we need you to vote for us. Voting opens on 23rd October. To vote, please visit:

https://community-fund.aviva.co.uk/voting/campaign/getinvolved

You will have to register or log in (if you have voted for us in the past). *The website will accept more than one email address for a person.*

To get through to the next stage, we must receive more votes than others in our category, so please tell family, friends, next door neighbours......Anyone over the age of 13 can vote.

If you own or work for a business that would be happy to display one of our flyers, please take one from the entrance foyer. Alternatively, visit our website and download of copy to use on your own social media pages.

www.burlishpark.co.uk

19th October 2018

Dates for the Diary			
Year 5 The Hive	24 th October		
Year 6 Parent Pop In	24 th October 9am- 9:30am		
Year 4 Parent Pop In	25 th October 9am- 9:30am		
Year 1 Worcester University Storytelling	26 th October		
Break up	26 th October		
Return to School	5 th November		
Odd Socks Day	12 th November		
Children in Need	16 th November		
Year 5/6 Assembly	5 th December 9am		
Reception Parent Pop In	7 th November 9am- 9:30am		
Year 5 Parent Pop In	13 th November 9am- 9:30am		
Non uniform day for Christmas Fayre	30 th November		
Christmas Fayre	7 th December		
Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Dinner	14 th December		
Break up	21 st December		

Parent Pay

We will soon be introducing Parent Pay - an online payment service for ParentPay schools and families.



This will lead to us becoming a cashless school.

Achievements

Caitlin Morris, 5JT, passed the grading of red belt at Tae kwon do. Phoebe Bowen, 2F, passed stage 2 swimming.

If your child has a recent achievement that you would like to be added to the newsletter, please email

fmuckian@burlishparkprimary.worcs.sch.uk

Holiday	School closes on	School re-opens on
Autumn Term	Not Applicable	Monday 3 September 2018
Autumn mid term	Friday 26 October 2018	Monday 5 November 2018
Christmas	Friday 21 December 2018	Monday 7 January 2019
Spring mid-term	Friday 15 February 2019	Monday 25 February 2019
Easter	Friday 12 April 2019	Monday 29 April 2019
Summer mid-term	Friday 24 May 2019	Monday 3 June 2019
End of summer term	Monday 22 July 2019	Not Applicable

TED days for 2018-2019 and 2019-2020 are on the school website along with term dates for 2019-2020.

http://www.burlishpark.co.uk/parents-and-carers/term-dates/





Phonics Videos

We are posting a short series of phonics videos on our facebook page. The videos are designed to support parents in phonic work. If you have a child in Early Years or Key Stage 1 you may find them useful. They only take two minutes to watch and provide you with useful tips.

The videos are also available by visiting the Oxford Owls website:

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/forhome/find-a-book/read-write-incphonics--1/

Children in Need 16th November 2018

Children should wear school uniform but are welcome to wear any of the Children in Need accessories.
Voluntary contribution £1 for

oluntary contribution £1 for the charity.

Attendance w/e 18.10.18

	WE 10.10.10	
Class	Attendance w/e 18/10/2018	Lates
RM	95.93	4
RHB	96.92	1
1B	98.93	
1L	96.43	
2F	100	
2H	100	3
3D	97	2
3W	98.33	2
4R	98.57	2
4T	97.04	2
5JT	96.21	
5S	99.35	2
6J	96.13	
6R	100	
Whole School	97.89	18

Well done to 2F,2H and 6R who all achieved the highest attendance this week.

Useful Phone Numbers and Websites

NSPCC 0808 800 5000

Childline 0800 1111

National 24hr Domestic Violence Helpline 0808 2000247

Police—Non emergency 101

Crimestoppers 0800 555111

Worcestershire Children's Services

http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/info/20223/support for children and families Burlish Park Primary Designated Safeguarding Officers are

Mrs Kerry Postans, Mrs Kay Jones, Mrs Heather Lindley and Mrs Caroline Hyde. Contact us for further advice or to be signposted to other services.

